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Village launches Veterans Banner Program 

 
The Village of Tinley Park’s Veterans Commission is proud to announce a brand-new 
Veterans Banner Program, available to current and past residents of Tinley Park who 
have served or are serving in any branch of the military. Banners will honor local 
veterans by featuring their likeness, name, branch of the military and years of service. 
 
Banners cost $150 each and will be displayed in Veterans Plaza and along Timber Drive 
annually from Memorial Day to Veterans Day. Applications will be due every year on 
April 1. Banners will be 30 inches wide and 60 inches tall, printed on both sides. 
 
Download the Veterans Banner Program application, available on the Village website at 
TinleyPark.org, for submission guidelines or to order a banner for the veteran in your life. 
 

### 


	News Release

